
 

OUR LATEST EVENT HIGHLIGHTS 

 
 
5th Malaysia-China Entrepreneur Conference 
7th November 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CAS & Associates participated in an exhibition in conjunction with the 5th Malaysia-China Entrepreneur Conference, 
themed “Advancing Modern Maritime Silk Road Building Harmonious ASEAN”. The event was supported by the Ministry of 
International Trade and Industry, Malaysia and endorsed by the Economic & Commercial Counsellor’s Office, the Embassy 
of the P.R. China in Malaysia. The objectives of this exhibition were as follows: 

1. To showcase our firm to potential clients, especially China enterprises.  
2. To penetrate the market of China investors in Malaysia. 
3. To promote our CAS brand. 

Merit Point Management System  
November 2015 – Current  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Merit Point Management System is based on the Qui Yi China 

Merit Point System. We started implementing this system on November 

2015. The Merit Point Management System helps to create a positive 

work environment and reduce workplace stress. The system also aims to enhance the correlation between happiness and 

productivity in the workplace. At the end of every month, a ‘Happy Meeting’ is organized to celebrate the winners who are 

announced based on the highest accumulated points and rewarded with a special mystery gift.  

Professional Development Exchange Programme  
24th January 2016 – 29th January 2016 
The Professional Development Exchange Programme conducted by CAS & Associates in Puchong, Malaysia was 
participated by Ms. Su Su Tin and Ms. Thinn Thinn Khine from Win Consulting Limited, Myanmar.  
 

(Two from right) Ms. Su Su Tin & Ms. Thinn Thinn Khine with our Director,     
 Mr. Chen Voon Hann and staff in charge, Ms. Chak Winnie.  

 

 

 
 
 
Both participants were very satisfied with the 5-day Development Programme module. They learned about our Internal 
Audit methodology, i.e. process and procedure, covering both theory and practical aspects. A business trip to our client’s 
office was a useful experience as it created opportunities for the participants to speak in-person on Internal Audit. Moving 
forward, we will organize more exchange programmes to create opportunities for member firms to learn about the culture 
of other countries and best practices with regard to the business environment we operate in. 


